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Hi everyone,
I hope you all are having a wonderful summer. We’ve been hard at work planning to make this an amazing school year for every student. I have a few brief items to pass along:

· On September 1st  we will have a Back to School Bash for all Kindergarten and First Grade students and their families. Any student and family who are new to Vartan can also attend. (We intended for this to be a school wide, K-5 event, but at this point we want to be cautious about large gatherings). 
· The outdoor event will take place from 5-7 PM and there will be games, backpack giveaways, and some refreshments. We’ll also have the PTO, Boys and Girls Club, and Family Service of RI on hand to answer questions and inform families of some opportunities. 
· Kindergarten families can arrive at 4:30 for a brief orientation. A detailed flyer will be going out in a couple weeks with detailed information.

· Welcome Mr. Samuel Crooks! Our new Assistant Principal has hit the ground running. Sam comes to us from Westerly and he has vast experiences in many areas of elementary education. He is looking forward to meeting everyone.
· Our first Coffee Hour of the year will take place on Wednesday, September 15 at 8:30 AM. This will be held via Zoom and a link will be sent out ahead of time.

· The first edition of The Vartan School Tribune will be out by September 7. It will include an introduction of all new staff members, an overview of arrival/dismissal procedures, breakfast/lunch information, an update on our brand new SEL curriculum, and much more.
Please follow our Twitter and Facebook accounts. In the meantime, enjoy your summer and contact me anytime with questions.
Matt Russo, Principal
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